
How are you currently working with
your families to track their child’s
development? Are you interested in
receiving FREE materials to give to
families to spark conversation?

If yes, the Act Early Ohio Initiative has
just the opportunity for you! We are
currently looking for 20 pediatric
practices in Ohio to participate in our
Act Early campaign.

“Learn the Signs. Act Early” is a program developed by the
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention to encourage
developmental surveillance and celebrate children’s milestones.
We will provide developmental tracking materials, books, growth
charts, and fact sheets for your patients and practice. Materials
can be incorporated into well-child visits.

Click on this link to hear from Dr. Pam Williams-Arya about how
she uses these materials! 

Contact the Act Early Ohio team at actearlyohio@cchmc.org to get
more information. 

https://www.ucucedd.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/QA-Sessions-Special-Education-School-and-COVID-19-Fall-final-2020.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/ncbddd/actearly/index.html
https://youtu.be/FMeApZSDCzk
mailto:actearlyohio@cchmc.org

